
 
    
SRB Civil Engineering Ltd.  
M9 Junction 1A  
  
 
 

 

Ref:     FRC/M9J1a/0777/CLO                                                                     4th June 2013 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear House Owner / Tenant, 
 

FORTH REPLACEMENT CROSSING – M9 JUNCTION 1A 

RE:     Work Activities Update 

 
SRB Civil Engineering, will be undertaking some snagging works on the works previously 
carried out at M9 Junction 1a. 
 
The works are planned for this week, between Thursday and Sunday nights.  

The works in the vicinity of your residence will be carried out on two different nights, Friday 

and Sunday nights. We will ensure that nuisance is kept to a minimum.  

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on 077 2094 7914. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
(SRB Civil Engineering Ltd) 
 


